Bring your Gumboots !!

After the recent severe weather event Nelson’s Radio Sailing venue at
Best Island is under water.

We are very hopeful that the level will drop in time for the South Island
IOM Championships, luckily, we have an alternate venue at Nile Road,
Mahana should we need it.

See you all in October.....




